
 

 
 

 

A Home School/Private School 

informational meeting will be held 

Thursday, August 11th, 2022 

at 4:30 p.m.  

at Ware Shoals School District Office, 

Darby Conference Room 
 

 

Ware Shoals School District 51 will 

provide information on Home 
School/Private School participation in 

Federally funded programs (IDEA). 

 
All Home School parents and Private 

School Directors are invited to attend. 


